
OFFICE OF THE VICE PRE�IDENT 

WASHINGTON 

August 8, 1957 

Personal 

Dear Jackie: 

It was most thoughtful of you to write as 

you did on August 2. Although the Senate vote on August 

first was most discouraging, you cah be sure that I shall 

continue to do everything I can to see that a more effective 

bill than the watered-down version which was approved by 

the Senate on Wednesday night is eventually passed. 

So that I can more adequately respond to 

your letter of June 25, I have been having a study made 

of my voting record in the House and Senate. This should 

be completed in the next few days and I will send it to you. 

The next time you are down this way I hope 

you can stop by the office for a visit because I would enjoy 

the opportunity of discussing with you some of the issues 

in which we are mutually interested. 

With every good wish, 

Mr. Jackie Robinson 

Chock Full 0 1 Nuts 

425 Lexington Avenue 

New York 17, New York 

Sincerely, 

chard Nixon 
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